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Phone conversation Joan Michael and Martha Frampton about musical instruments

Mason & Hamlin reed organ restored in fall, 2021 by Richard Carroll
This organ was secured by George and Cookie Kaizar for the Historical Society of Washington
Twp. in mid 1980’s. It was not playable, but was bought to serve as church furniture when the
Bunker Hill Presbyterian Church was moved to the Olde Stone House Village in about 1985.

The piano currently in the church was donated by Christine Firth Walsh to provide music during
the June anniversary services after the church was relocated. Christine had played on that piano
as a child.

When the church was moved to the Village, the small old electronic organ was moved into the
new church on Greentree Road and was used for several years until it was replaced by a much
larger electronic organ.
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